

PO Box 101, 54 Main Street, Windsor, VT 05089 • 802-674-5101 windsorcm@outlook.com • www.wcpartners.org

May 17, 2017

Board of Directors and Management Team Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society, Inc. P.O. Box 633 Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Board and Management Staff of the Hanover Co-Op,

On behalf of the Windsor County Partners' Board, staff, and partnerships, I thank you for your donation of \$1,943.35 through your Pennies for Change program. We are very pleased to be among the beneficiaries of last month's fundraising effort at the Co-Op, and we appreciate the generosity of the customers and staff that make this program possible.

The support of donors like you is enabling us to make new mentoring matches between youth and caring adults in our community. With each match made, another child is given a trusting friend, a role model, and an advocate. Data show that children who have mentors gain important relationship and decision making skills, set higher goals for themselves, and have a better chance at success. WCP takes pride in multi-year matches, which make the greatest difference in a child's life.

To learn more about WCP and the impact we are making together, visit our website www.windsorcountypartners.org or follow us on Facebook. If you would like additional information, please contact our office at programswc@outlook.com or call 802-674-5101.

Missy, and Learn

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of local youth.

Windsor County Partners Tax ID #: 23-7399514 With gratitude,

Jennifer Grant
Executive Director